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Leadership Update 

We are pleased to announce that Mark Ewing 
has accepted the role of Administrative 

Specialist! Originally from Texas, Mark held a 
variety of hospitality roles before relocating to 
SP as a Sales Agent for PSS. He quickly excelled 

into an Asst. Manager for that same team. He 
has a strong sense of customer service, 

problem solving and has experience in our 
systems which will prove undoubtedly useful. More so, Mark brings a 

fun personality and growth mindset which not only brightens the 
workplace environment but also serves as a foundation for personal 

and professional development.  
 

A couple of fun facts:  
Mark loves to sing, enjoys playing D&D and is one of nine siblings! 

 
Please join us in welcoming Mark to the team. We are so excited to have 

him and look forward to what he’ll bring to the dept. and role.   
 

Schedule Form Relaunch 

On Monday, October 2nd, we will be relaunching the schedule submission 

form to all employees (returning and new) for winter 23.24.  This form will 

be used to submit your season schedule and select your pre-season training 

dates. Please be aware that popular days may fill up quickly; we recommend 

submitting your schedule early to secure your preferred schedule days.  

More information will be sent in a separate email to all staff on Monday, 

when the form goes live. If you have any questions at all, be sure to reach 

out to SPSchoolStaff@vailesorts.com 

 

October staff event—Sturtevant’s 

Join us for a Private Event at Sturtevant’s in Bellevue 
We are thrilled to invite you to our coming event as we prepare for the 
season ahead. It promises to be an evening filled with valuable insights, 

exciting activities, and great company. 
 

Date: Friday, October 27th 
Time: 6:45pm to 8:30pm 

Highlights 
Presentation with Q&A 

Equipment Techs 
Beverages and Snacks 

Raffle 
Swag 

Please RSVP by Oct. 13th: Sturtevants Pro Night  
 

Employee Spotlight— Dave Erickson 

Dave and his wife just got back from a month 

long trip to Chile and Argentina.  While they 

were there, they had the opportunity to ski 

Bariloche, Argentina and Nevados de Chillan, 

Chili. Way to represent Dave! 

 
 

Stevens Pass Ski and Ride School 

spschoolstaff@vailresorts.com 

 

THE WORD 

As the days grow shorter and leaves start to change, we must bid farewell to 

another incredible Bike Park season at Stevens Pass.  We officially conclude 

the season this Sunday, October 1st. 

This Year has been nothing short of fantastic, with endless days of sunshine 

thrilling mountain biking adventures, leisurely rounds of disc golf, and unfor-

gettable live music performances. We hope you had the opportunity to join 

us and savor the joys of summer’s day at the Pass. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScAx1N8a_cpJHhz-HTkRSd9bpkUJizYzwasoAip8iVCZ3LENg/viewform

